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News This Week  Wow! It is so good to finally be here with you at 

Primrose Hill.   It has been such a long time since the appointment was made, but it’s good to be 
on board.   Everyone has been so warm and welcoming to me so far and I look forward to 
meeting many more of you as the term progresses.   I’m really pleased to be the Head Teacher 
of this school and I am looking forward to what is to come.   I have already planned some coffee 
sessions next week to meet as many of you as possible, but you are going to see lots of me 
around and about, so do please come and chat.     My aim is to produce a weekly newsletter to 
keep you fully involved in all that is happening at the school.   The week began with an INSET 
day together which was an opportunity for the team to be all in one place and having a clear shared vision for 
Primrose Hill moving forward.   Robin 

Date Reminder -PARENTS’ MEETINGS IN 

COMMUNITY ROOM— 4M 27 APRIL /  5M 29 APRIL 

Garden Area 
Jill showed me the garden area 
this week and gave me some 
eggs to try courtesy of the 
Primrose Hill hens!   However, 
we could do with a bit of 

help from our 
parents & carers to give a  
little bit of  TLC to the garden and 
growing area.   If you have some 
spare time or some donations 
towards improving this space with 
 plants, etc,  please contact the    

                office or see Jill in Reception.  

 Princess Road, London, NW1 8JL 

 Tel :         020 7722 8500 

 Email:       admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk 

 Website:  www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk 
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Reminders 

 

TERM  DATES 

2015-2016  

NOW ON OUR 

WEBSITE 

Please take a look. 

‘Kate has sent 
a letter out 
about Cookery 
Club! 

28th April—
Coffee morning 
discussion about 

Summer Fair! 

Please be aware 

of our children’s 

safety when you 

park outside the 

school. 

‘Playground 

Gates open at 

8:45 and close 

8:55 

@PrimroseHillRW 

Robin has set up a Twitter account for the school as 
another means of communication.  Please follow us for 
news, pics and intellectual musings! @PrimroseHillRW 



Community Room CVfee Mornings 
 

EVERY TUESDAY FROM 9-10.30AM IN THE COMMUNITY ROOM. 

Please come and join us for a coffee and a chat; it’s a great way to get 

to meet other parents/carers.   This is a nice way to be involved in 

your school community.  We aim to hold themed  coffee mornings once 

a term and would welcome any ideas that you have for these. 

Please let us know.   On Tuesday 28th April we will be having 

a Summer Fair discussion please come along—we need 

everyone on board.  See you all next week.    Edina & Tania 

Recipe Book 
We are excited to tell you that we are going to create a Primrose 

Hill Recipe book and are calling on you to help us!   

Our community is made up of so many wonderful cultures, 

religions and family traditions and we are hoping that the book will 

be filled with recipes that celebrate this. We are asking all families 

to bring in their favourite recipe with an illustration created by the children. We would 

also like a short piece of writing that will explain where the recipe came from and why it’s so special (a 

memory/the person it came from/what it symbolises). Please do make sure you write your child’s name and 

class on your entry so we can include all information in the book. 

All recipes will then be collated in a book, published and sold by the PTA to raise funds 

for extra-curricular opportunities for the children, including the running of our very own 

cookery club! 

A box will be set up in the school reception area for all entries.   We look forward to 

receiving your recipes!         Best wishes,   The Cookery Club Team 

Clubs This Term 
This summer term we  are running an 
amazing number of clubs for our children 
both before and after school.   They cover 
a range of activities from Football, 
Basketball, Gymnastics and Karate  to 
Music Tech, French Culture, Albanian, 
German, Latin and Explore and Draw.   
There’s also Photography, Animation and 
Printmaking Clubs and more!  Street Dance 
is always popular.  Look at our website or 

enquire in school about available spaces.   

 

 

 

 
These owls were made by children in the 

Smart Art Club. 

Coming Up Diary Dates 
 

Monday 27th April ,M Parents’ Mee-n.s in /o00unity Roo0 

Wednesday 29th April �� �arents� �ee�n�s in �����nity ���� 

 KS2 �r�ss ���ntry at �arlia�ent Hill Fields 

 9.30 a.�.—12.30 p.�. 

Friday 30th April 2.30 p.�. Year4 �erf�r�ance t� �arents in 

 �iddle Hall 

 4—6 p.�. Yrs 3 & 4 �ini Tennis 

 T��rna�ent  at  �arlia�ent Hill 

��nday 4th �ay  BANK HOLIDAY — S�HOOL �LOSED 

Wednesday  6th �ay T��r  �f sch��l f�r pr�spec�4e parents 

Friday  7th �ay �ecep��n � �ri�r�se Literacy 

11th �ay SATs week f�r Year 6 classes 

18th—22nd �ay WALK TO S�HOOL WEEK 
 (www.li4in�streets.�r�.�k) 

School House News—Playing With Purpose 
We facilitate drop-in sessions for babies and toddlers.   You will have 

the opportunity to play with your child in our lovely crèche at the 

School House.   We have many educational toys, puzzles and books to 

stimulate your child.     Occasionally we will be offering special 

sessions such as, health advice with a school nurse or a 

speech and language therapist and baby massage to name 

out a few. Everyone is welcome!!  Please come and join us!!                                                                                               

Time:  9-10.30am in the School House 

CVfee with Robin 
I am really keen to get to know the parent 
& carer community, so this will begin on 
Monday 27th April at 2:45 and 

Wednesday 29th April at 9am with an 
informal coffee drop-in session which will enable 
me to meet lots of you!  Hopefully, by providing a 
morning and afternoon slot, it will coincide with 
either your drop off or collection and 
you can spare the time.   Tania has 
assured me there will be high quality 
biscuits which is very important indeed.  
I hope to see you all next week, if not at 

the gates. 


